
Covid Testing 
 
Dear Parents, 
Thank you for remaining vigilant for signs of Covid at home and for taking the appropriate 
steps when your child presents with symptoms. Since our return to school, we’ve all have 
been on a steep learning curve regarding our understanding of the process of booking tests 
for you or your children if they present with any of the signs of Covid. The availability of 
testing has rapidly diminished over the last ten days and we understand that a number of 
parents have found it difficult to book either a postal or drive-through test. From speaking 
to a number of people involved in the supply chain of tests, the following would appear to 
be some useful tips: 
 

• Tests get released in batches throughout the day. Local drive-through test centres 
may appear to be booked out but then a new batch may get released at any point. 
For this reason, (if you have the capacity to do so), the best bet appears to be to 
remain on your computer and keep checking back every few minutes. 

• Those being tested in drive-through centres seem to be getting their results back on 
average 2-3 days quicker than those who can only get a postal test. 

• Many people report that 10pm (or just after) is the best time to go online and book 
tests. 

• Some people report being able to just show up at a drive through centre and get a 
test on the spot without a booking (due to others being ‘no-shows’ at the drive 
through), however, this is not officially endorsed or recommended. 

 
 
With regard to deciding whether to send children to school please see the flow chart below 
which you may find useful. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
Mr Campbell 
 
 
 



 

 
 


